
Here’s what has happened in the
last month and what’s to come!

Welcome to our District 63
newsletter! As we wrap up
another successful year, we
wanted to reflect on our
achievements and set our
sights on the exciting
opportunities ahead.

Firstly, we would like to express
our gratitude to all of our
members who have continued
to support us during these
years. Your generosity and
dedication have allowed us to
keep our programs running
smoothly and effectively.

In terms of our recent activities,
we are excited to announce
that we have a new member to
the Trio. Kayla Works has been
elected as the new Club
Growth Director. If you missed
her Kickin’ It With Kayla
session during the Winter TLI,
don’t worry. We hope to have
an exclusive recap in next
month’s newsletter.

We are also excited to
announce that we will be
hosting our Annual Conference
in April. This event is a fun and
interactive way to support our
cause while also enjoying great
food, drinks, and
entertainment. We hope to see
you there!

Finally, we want to give a
wonderful shout to those
celebrating birthdays,
anniversaries,
accomplishments, etc. Please
take the time to post onto our
Social Media accounts the
wonderful news!

Together, we look forward to
making a grand impact in ‘25.
Thank you for your continued
support!

Enjoy this month’s newsletter!
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Community News

Hot off the press! We are thrilled to share with you
our upcoming and amazing opportunities.

Chatter Masters and Blue Masters are looking for
volunteers for their co-sponsored Youth Leadership
Program in Chattanooga from January 12th-March
2nd. Please reach out to Gay Haliburton at
gshaliburton@tva.gov if interested. Your generosity
and dedication will no doubt ensure that this
program runs smoothly and effectively.

We are also excited to announce the appointed
Conference Chair for our 2025 Annual Conference.
This event is a fun and interactive way to support our
District while also enjoying great food, drinks, and
entertainment. We hope to see you there! More
information to come at a later time. 

Finally, we want to remind everyone that
Toastmasters Leadership Institue is occurring. Please
visit the District’s online calendar and choose a Zoom
event that best fits your schedule.

Training News

Attention Club Officers and
Toastmasters! If you missed the initial
TLI training sessions, don’t worry we
have you covered.

Training Dates:

Division C - January 16th, 6-10p EST
Division B - January 18th, 9a-1p EST
Division D & E - January 25th, 9a-1p
CST

Don’t miss out! For more details and to
register, please visit our district
website or contact your club officers.

Volunteer Spotlight

This month’s volunteer is Monica Thomas
and her team. Monica has graciously
accepted the position of Conference Chair
for the upcoming 2025 Annual Conference! 

It's an honor to recognize Monica and the
conference team for their volunteer work
this month. Their selflessness and
dedication to helping our district to
transcend barriers is evident in all that they
do.

Let's take a moment to appreciate their
efforts. One, two, three -- Go, Team!

Cannot wait to see what all they have in
store for us. 

January 2025
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Engagement

Needing to Boost Club
Growth? Is tracking and
following up with members
a challenge? 

No problem! We have the
perfect webinar for you. 

Watch the Recording!

New To
Toastmasters

Attend Meetings

Regularly

Participate 

Set Goals

Seek Feedback

Practice

Have Fun!

ATTENTION
CLUB

PRESIDENTS

Hold the 3rd Thursday of the
month for the Optional Club
Presidents' Meeting/ Idea
Exchange.
(7:00 pm CST/8:OO pm EST)

Shape Your
Toastmasters
Journey

We are excited to support
you on your Toastmasters
journey and connect you
with meaningful
opportunities to serve and
lead. 

Please take the time to
complete the survey below to
share your goals and
interests. 

Survey!

A Few Notes To
Remember

Please make sure to like
us on social media and
stay on top of all the
things happening in the
district.
Have some wonderful
news to share please take
the time to send us an
email to the District’s
Communication email
address:
district63communication
@gmail.com. 
Take the time to volunteer
this holiday season! 
Remember we are made
up of mostly volunteers so
please be kind!

Toastmasters Highlights
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https://embedded-links.us-1.lytho.us/links/75d0691c-f8da-4c2f-b5a2-b09a5da1a813
https://form.jotform.com/243435472679063


MISSED ANYTHING? 
CHECK OUT THE DISTRICT’S

WEBSITE FOR PAST CONTENT.

GOT AN ANNOUNCEMENT?
SEND IT INTO THE DISTRICT’S

COMMUNICATION SITE.

www.d63.toastmastersdistricts.org district63communication@gmail.com

Celebrating Our Year of Achievements Together:
Thank You for All You Do!

Congratulations on another wonderful year! 

Throughout the year we have seen incredible
engagement, impactful moments, and
continued support. 

The support and guidance from our members of
our District is what has made this 100th
Anniversary of Toastmasters Year remarkable.
As members of the Toastmasters community
you have made it a priority to showcase that
Toastmasters is Where Leaders Are Made. Thank
you for this lasting impact!

By creating these opportunities, you have set
the foundation that will allow us to continue to
grow and achieve new heights.

Make sure to take a moment to celebrate how
far we have come together and reflect on some
of the highlights that would not have been
possible without your participation. From
contests to club meetings, Past International
Presidents coming to visit to having our very
own Tremale Delano compete on the
international level. Wow! What a year?

As we close out the year, we want to express our
heartfelt thanks to each of you for making this
year a success. Your dedication and
commitment keep our District thriving. We’re
deeply grateful for your support and look
forward to continued success together. 

Yours truly,

Jason, Jeff, and Kayla
D63 Trio

Thank you for reading!
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